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I Oppose Bill 3435. 

 

In the Renaming of this Bill it is clear that what the Representative is working to 

accomplish is not merely in the name change; it has to do with the powers that will be 

given to the Oregon Department of Education in directing what happens to in womb 

babies and older children. It is very concerning to see this considering the direction 

the ODE is heading with Gender Transitioning .   Please look into this before you 

even consider passing this Bill.   

Parents rights are at stake and it is concerning the Oregon Department of Education 

recent actions in violation with FERPA and ensuring children are protected. 

 

Medical Students must take the Hippocratic Oath as an important step in becoming a 

doctor, one of the promises with in the oath is " FIRST, DO NO HARM. 

 

 


